

MEMORIES OF THE OLD MENTONE SCHOOL will be relived at the September 12 alumni carry-in dinner at the Mentone school. Built in 1893, the building housed all 12 grades and was used until 1932 when the present building was built. The old building, which stood on the corner of Broadway and Harrison streets on the present site of Dr. Wymond Wilson's office, was destroyed by fire in 1944 or 1945. Special recognition will be given members of the classes of 1926 and 1951 at the 12:30 p.m. dinner. Alumni officers are Everett Long, president, and Elaine Fugate, secretary. Assisting in contacting members of the two honored classes are Rosalind Mentzer, Marie Coleman, Jody Harman and Mary Jane Hill. -- Photo courtesy George Clark.